

The children will continue to have a daily 'phonics' session where we will be working from Little Wandle's Foundation Phonics. We will be continuing to tune into sounds all around us and play with oral sounds we use every day in our daily language. These are our focus 'oral' sounds this half term; s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g, c/k, e.

Your child will continue to share books in class on a daily basis and share a book 1-1 with a teacher at least once a week. Your child will bring home a story book from our early years library and this will be changed weekly. Please use your child's reading record and Tapestry to communicate your child's experiences when sharing books at home.







